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Cassel, Kenneth

From: Roger Manning <roger@banyanprinting.com>

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 1:52 PM

To: Kenneth Cassel

Subject: FW: July City Council Meeting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I would also like you to present  how you serve your employer(Inframark), the city and SID without bias. 

From: Roger Manning  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 1:44 PM 
To: Kenneth Cassel <KCassel@westlakegov.com> 
Subject: July City Council Meeting 

Hi Ken, 

1. I have concern that the District Manager of Seminole Improvement District and the Developer (Minto) are 
represented by the same legal counsel Lewis Longman Walker. How does the firm serve both entities without 
bias? 

2. The second concern is that The District Manager for SID Ken Cassel is also the City Manager of Westlake and is 
employed by Inframark which serves SID and The City of Westlake. 

At our July city council meeting I would like on the agenda an explanation as to how these entities can work 
together without being biased. Please have Inframark, Lewis Longman Walker, and Minto make their own 
presentations for the council.  

Roger Manning 
Owner 
1937 10th Avenue North 
Lake Worth, FL 33461 
Tel: 561-586-6220   
Fax: 561-586-6422 
roger@banyanprinting.com
www.banyanprinting.com

REVIEWS AND LIKES ARE IMPORTANT TO US.
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PLEASE VISIT THE SITES BELOW: 

WARNING: This email originated outside of Inframark. Take caution when clicking on links and opening attachments.


